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NORTH HAMPSHIRE PROSTATE CANCER SUPPORT GROUP MEETING
Committee meeting

We are planning to get together again on Monday 30th March using Zoom.  Zoom uses the internet 
to link us together using video and speach.  You’ll get an email with a link to allow you join in.

Apologies for absence:  Keith Bunker. 

1. Our treasurer was able to tell us that we have sufficient funds to tide us over the next months

 2.1 Consideration was given to using technology to hold virtual meetings with video links.  
The committee will trial using Zoom (don’t ask - I’ve never heard of it) and if that is 
successful then we might be able to expand its use.

5. We are waiting to hear whether our support for Hook & Odiham Lions PSA testing event will be 
required as its quite likely it will be cancelled.

2. We considered the best ways to support members of our group.

Thursday 26th March 2020 2.00pm 

4. Loddon Lilies were disappointed that none of us made their quiz evening.  At present their 
planned fund raising events are on hold.

3. We are aware that we need to contact the speakers we had lined up for Group meetings.  A 
job for someone.

6. The Chairman is proposing to make changes to the web site to reflect the current situation with 
Covid-19.  The committee were in approval.

We will keep you informed about the support group over the 
comming months and share any advice that the support 
group committee receives, which is relevant ot your well 

being.  In this issue there is a report of a committee meeting, 
which we held by way of a conference call.  This was a new 
experience and I’m glad to report no one hung up before the 
end of the meeting.  Please remember you are not alone the 

support group is still active and we are determined to help 
each other as far as we are able so that we are ready to 

return to normal routines once safe to do so.

Welcome to the Buzz Bulletin

Following Government Advice 
venues have been closed.  Group 
Meetings and the Exercise Class 

have been suspended.

DIARY DATES

When it becomes safe to meet 
again we will.

The AGM will be held as soon as 
possible.  In the interim the 

current committee will continue.

Contact
Group Meetings

Some Useful Web Contacts

For more information

email :  info@nhpcsg.org.uk
call or text:  07849 608874

website:  www.nhpcsg.org.uk
Group Mee�ngs are CANCELLED
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Macmillan Cancer Support with advice relating to coronavirus.
 https://www.macmillan.org.uk/coronavirus/cancer-and-coronavirus
Prostate Cancer UK advice at      https://prostatecanceruk.org/
Macmillan Cancer Support at       https://www.macmillan.org.uk/
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